
ATTENTION property owners and managers:  
Beginning November 12, 2024, all trash must be set 
out in a bin (55 ggallons or less) with a secure lid.

OFFICIAL NOTICE

	single-family homes

two-family homes

buildings with up to  
9 apartments

You can use a compliant bin  
(55 gallons or less with a secure 
lid) that you already have, but 
starting June 2026, you MUST 
use an Official NYC Bin.  

The Official NYC Bin is durable, 
rat resistant, and costs less 
than $50 for the most-used size! 
Order by October 1 to ensure 
delivery by November 12!

This applies to:   

RBF-F24: RESIDENTIAL BIN FLYER EN F24

 www.bins.nyc

Official NYC Bins 
are only available for 
purchase online at:
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